
Recreation Minutes October18,  2010 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:56pm 

 

In attendance:  Al Jones, Mike Curtin, and Mike Moran 

Absent: Tom Kane and Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Minutes  10/4/10 approved 

 

The board has decided to pass on the senior municipal worker submitted by the Board of 

Selectmen 

 

A request for use of the Cedar Lake Recreation  for a Triathlon in August 2011  There are issues 

with parking at the site The board has asked that the applicant attend the next meeting to discuss 

options.  Deb Williams will attend our January Meeting  

 

The Tree Lighting Ceremony has been approved by the Board for December 3, 2010 

Winter Tree Scavenger Hunt and the Reas Foundation will be on hand to pass out information 

Santa and entertainment  by Tim Harrington and Tim Hart will be  provided  

 

Security Lighting at the Saktepark will cost an additional $300.00 per year Lynne will Speak to 

Barbara Barry on this to include in next years budget  

 

Repair of the Court Lighting at the Tennis and Basketball courts will run approx $6,000  that will 

be placed on a Betterment request for FY 12 

 

The Board would like a break down on the field # of $32,000.00 alloted for the Burgess Fields  

Lynne will contact Angela Cimini/  There is an upcoming meeting with that on the agenda for  

Wednesday November 10, 2010 @ 6:30pm 

 

The   Field Design  spreadsheet has been submitted to Waterfield Design 

 

Ice Rink to go up on the Tennis court in early November ( 1 st weekend)  Lynne will ask DPW if 

they can help with the project 

 

Bob Briere and Dave Barnicle presented the board with information on  suggestions for  naming 

of the Shepard Parcel Fields   

Al Jones  made a motion to include the Shepard name in the Naming of the Field Complex 

Mike Moran 2 nd  that  motion. 

 

Next meeting, Monday, November 1,2010 @5:30pm 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:25 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


